



Some Vocabulary List – Grade 7 Worksheet

Word	Meaning	Word	Meaning
soap opera		be born	
wildlife		start school	
documentary	00 00		
		finish school	
the news		go to university	
cartoon sitcom		graduate from university	
game show	2	send/receive (emails/messages)	
chubby		save/delete/print (emails/messages)	
slim	-	post (something on a website)	
dark	2	download (apps / videos)	
fair		make (a video call)	
rude		star	
friendly /unfriendly	9 15 2	planet	
shy		solar system	
outgoing		galaxy	
tidy		Earth	
messy		moon	
polite		Mars	







1- Speaking: (LANGUAGE FUNCTIONS)

0.0

Choose the correct answer

- 1. A:I've got a new bike!
 - B : Good for you!
 - A. How was it?
 - B. Guess what!
 - C. Don't worry!
 - D. Tell me about it.

2. What does your grandfather look like?

- A. He is kind.
- B. He is friendly.
- C. He is generous.
- D. He wears glasses.

3. Listen to this. I met a famous person.

- A. Thank you.B. I am sorry.C. That is a good idea.D. Really?
- 4. What is your friend like?
 - A. He is shy. B. He is tall and slim.
 - C. He likes swimming.
 - D. He likes PS4 games.







2- <u>READING WORKSHEET</u>

GRADE 7

Read the passage bellow carefully, then answer the questions that follow

To my students,

My name is Fred and I am 50 years old now. For many years, I dreamt of my dream job of being a pilot and a doctor at the same time!

Dream job didn't mean having a high salary, being famous and having a high position. My friend Ali dreamt of being a manager in a big company so that he can buy a big house, own a car with a well-known brand name or have gorgeous meals in big restaurants. But having a comfortable life wasn't my life goal.

Unlike other people, I loved a job which is related to my interest, meaningful and challenging. I wanted to be a pilot. I wanted to be a doctor. I wanted to travel around the world, searching **the needy** who are struggling in poverty and diseases. My dream job was related to flying and medicine.

A pilot needs to be good at mathematics and mechanics. I was interested in both topics. On the other hand, being a doctor needs to be good at science. I could treat people and help them fight their diseases. At the same time, I will show my care and love to the patients.

Travelling around the world to help the sick people created challenges for me. I needed to learn a wide variety of languages and got used to the environment of other countries.

This was my dream when I was a student. Now, I work as a school teacher. I always tell my students that **they** must be hard-working and prepare for their future, because there are a lot of challenges in life. They need to be confident and courageous to face all the difficulties.

Your teacher,

Mr. Fred







1. What is the text mainly about?

- A. Fred's job
- **B.** Fred's friend
- C. Fred's dream
- **D.** Fred's dream job

2. Why did Fred choose to be a pilot and a doctor?

- A. to be rich
- B. to be famous
- **C.** to help his family

D. to help the needy

6. What does the underlined word "the needy" mean?

- **A.** the tall people
- **B.** the rich people

C. the poor people

- **D.** the short people
- 7. What does the underlined word "they" refer to?

students

8. Why did Ali choose to be a manager?

so that he can buy a big house, own a car with a well-known brand name or have gorgeous meals in big restaurants.

8. What must students do to be successful in their lives?

They must be hard-working and prepare for their future. They need to be confident and courageous to face all the difficulties.







VOCABULARY WORKSHEET – GRADE 7

A-	Choose	the	correct	answer
----	--------	-----	---------	--------

- 1. is the coldest planet.
 - A. Mars
 - B. Earth
 - C. moon
 - D. Neptune

2. Which program gives information about animals and how they live in the wild

0.0

- A. sitcom
- B. cartoon
- C. game show
- **D.** wildlife documentary
- 3. The opposite of "send" is
 - A. relief
 - B. believe
 - C. receive
 - D. deceive

4. My friend is really..... He has got a lot of friends.

- A. shy
- B. polite
- C. messy
- **D.** outgoing

B- Read the following, then fill in the gap with the suitable word.







GRAMMAR WORKSHEET – GRADE 7

- 2. You should wake up early the morning.
 - A. in
 - B. at
 - C. on
 - D. by
- 3. Salim pass his final exams. He got full marks.

00

- A. can B. can't
- C. could
- D. couldn't
- 4. I always enjoy my time with friends the weekend.
 - A. at B. by C. for
 - D. with
- 5. Ahmad football on Mondays.
 - A. play B. plays C. playing D. played

Do as shown in brackets

- 1. Children play..... (play) video games at the weekend. (Correct the verb)
- 2. John went go) to Turkey last year.
- 3. A: What is Salim doing?
 - B: He studies (study) English.

(Correct the verb)

(Correct the verb)





4. My family went on a picnic last weekend.	(Change into question)
My family didn't go on a picnic last weekend.	

5. My dad likes drinking coffee in the morning. (Change into negative) My dad doesn't like drinking coffee in the morning.

6. Khaled can swim now.(Rewrite using "...when he was five.")Khaled couldn't swim when he was five.

7. People went to work on foot. They didn't have cars. (Rewrite using "because")

People went to work on foot because they did not have cars.

5. My b<mark>rother speaks</mark> English (**good**)

(Correct the word)

My brother speaks English well.







WRITING Worksheet - GRADE 7

Write two paragraphs of about your best friend.

- your friend's name/how old
- his appearance
- his personality
- what you do together

My best friend Ahmed is my best friend, he is my neighbour and we go to the same school. He is 14, short and slim. Ahmed is funny, and we enjoy hanging out. He is clever. We usually study together, sometimes he helps me with my homework. In our free time, we watch TV or play video games. On Fridays we go to the park to play football with some friends. Ahmed is kind and helpful, so I like him and hope to go to university together.

My best friend name is Karam, he is 11 years old. He is short and slim, and

he has got dark hair and dark brown eyes. He is very funny and friendly. He

likes football and anime. We play football together and watch anime and play

online games. I want to finish study to visit him in the weekend.





Write an email of two paragraphs about *a first-time experience* you had.

The following phrases may help you:

- When I was . . .
- I.....for the first time.
- I felt...
- I wanted to ...

Dear, Mohammad Alaa

How are things? I hope you are doing well. Guess what ! This year my family and I travelled to France. I was so excited because it was my first time to France. It took us about 6 hours to arrive there. I saw the beautiful mountains of France and the Eiffel Tower. I can't wait to visit France again. Bye for now,

Ammar

Dear Ahmed,

How are you? I hope you are fine. I went to the beach. I went with my family. It took an hour to reach there. When we arrived, we swam in the see. We ate tasty food. We played football. It was really fun! I Enjoyed a lot. Write back soon,

Eyad

My first-time experience

My dear Omar how are thing I hope you are well. I am writing to tell you about my first-time experience to go to cinema. I went with my family 2 weeks ago. The cinema was amazing and so cool. Also, there was no noise at the cinema. The film was about Batman. I loved the film. The film lasted for 2h and 30 minutes. It was long but amazing. I felt very happy because I went to cinema. I can't wait to try it again.

Your best friend,

(Shokri) 🕅.







Dear Ali,

How are things?

<u>I</u> hope you are well. <u>G</u>uess what! <u>L</u>ast week. <u>My</u> family and <u>I</u> went to <u>Egypt. I</u> was excited because it was my first time on a plane! <u>I</u>t went fast during take-off, but <u>I</u> wasn't scared at all. <u>I</u> loved it ! <u>I</u> had a window seat, so I could see the amazing views. <u>I</u> took pictures of the clouds. <u>T</u>he flight attendant brought us tasty snacks. There were even little screens, so we could watch films. <u>I</u> can't wait to fly again! <u>W</u>rite back soon, Mazen

Good Luck.

